
 
145 Parkshore Drive 
Folsom, CA 95630 

May 20, 2011 

Columbus, Ohio Division of Police 
Attn: Steve Saltsman 
3639 Parsons Avenue 
Columbus, OH 43207 

Subject: Thor II Electronic CounterMeasure System (ECM) 

Sierra Nevada Corporation (SNC) is pleased to respond to your query regarding the FBI-approved Thor II 
ECM system.  The Thor II system was originally designed by SNC in support of America’s Armed 
Forces and is now being made available through our association with the FBI to appropriate state/local 
agencies. 

SNC is the sole supplier of the Thor II ECM system.  Additionally, SNC is the sole provider of the 
associated functions required to support the Thor II system during deployment; training, depot-repair and, 
on-going maintenance of purchased systems. 

System pricing for the Thor II system and the various support options will be provided to you under 
separate cover.  Any technical questions regarding the Thor II should be directed to our Product Director, 
Dave Ackerman at (916) 850-7065 or via email to dave.ackerman@sncorp.com.  Contractual issues 
should be directed to the undersigned at (916) 850-7045 or via email to lenny.taylor@sncorp.com.  We 
look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Lenny Taylor 
EWR Contracts Manager 
Sierra Nevada Corporation 


